
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

“Tis the Month of Our Mother”, I remember with great joy this hymn during the month of May that we sang every day 

to begin classes at Epiphany School back in the 60’s. Yes, it is May, the Month in which we Honor, Mary the Mother of 

God, and our very own Mothers who nurture us all the time. So Welcome to the Month of May. 

 

April was filled with so many wonderful blessings, the blessing of Easter, the blessing of our students giving so freely of 

their time and treasure in generous service, the blessings of their talents at the recent Concert and Spring Art Show 

and the blessings of their work in the classroom, on the courts and fields as well. 

 

So now, it is May, and we have something for each of the Thirty-one days of this Month. I would like to highlight these 

events and place them in their respective categories. It all starts with the 32nd Annual Golf Classic sponsored by the 

Development Office. 

 

SENIORS:  As the class of 2022 prepares for their last days here at Saint Anthony’s, I am reminded of their many 

contributions to the school. This month we honor and celebrate with them with Senior Antics Night, Senior College 

Sweatshirt Day, The Festivities on the Senior Class last day, the Senior Barbecue and of Course the Senior Prom. The 

Class of 2022 certainly has made a lasting impression on all of us, and I am ever so grateful that our paths have 

crossed. 

 

SPIRITUALITY:  May offers us the opportunity to Honor Mary, Mother of God and the Church, as we will celebrate with 

the Crowning of the Blessed Mother in our Beautiful Grotto. Our retreat program for every grade level has ended and I 

am so happy to say that each retreat has left all of us better people. The Easter Season will soon end as we celebrate 

the Feast of Ascension Thursday and Pentecost. Let us not forget that on May 8, we celebrate one of God’s greatest 

gifts to us, OUR MOTHERS on Mothers’ Day. 

 

ACADEMICS:  Advanced Placement Exams will take center stage this month. We will also welcome many new students 

to the National Honor Society a wonderful achievement for each of them. Our Faculty will be treated with special love 

and care by the Mothers’ Guild as they celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week.  As the Fourth Quarter will soon be 

ending, I encourage everyone to Finish Strong and make the most out of the time remaining this academic year. 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES/ ATHLETICS:  Besides the regular everyday games and events, May is home to the 

50th Annual Saint Anthony Invitational Track & Field Meet. In addition, we will host the Spring Varsity Athletes 

Awards Night, the Park Bench Players will hold their final performance for the year and Our Spring Car Wash will be in 

memory of Senior Ralph Silvestre. All proceeds will be given to the Ralph Silvestre Scholarship Fund. 

 

Well I can safely say, that the Month of May will be filled with many events, something for everybody, it almost makes 

me want to add a few more days to the month so that we get everything done. As always be certain of my gratitude 

and prayers for all that you do to make Saint Anthony’s High School such a most sacred place. Be certain of a place in 

my prayers for each of you, especially OUR MOTHERS. 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


